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Will you fight back against this perniciousTory government?

They plan a bonfire of workers' rights and want to rob a fair pay rise for millions in
the worst cost of living crisis in a generation. Your right to withdraw your labour and
to strike against unfair working conditions, is under threat. There are laws going
through parliament now that attack rights for Agency workers, Part-time workers,
Maternity/paternity leave and Health and Safety in the workplace.

Millions of people are angry at these attacks. The government and their friends
laugh all the way to the bank in what is the biggest heist in living memory. This is
happening in front of our eyes, through tax breaks for the super-rich and backhanded
contracts and for their mates and party donors. The Tory answer to a fair pay rise is
an illegal attempt to restrict our right to strike, a fundamental human right, and a
public order bill that curtails your right to protest peacefully.

Their aim is to destroy trade unions and so end any resistance to their attacks on
ordinary working people. Join us and take a stand to protect your rights at work on
Saturday 11th March. We will march, in defiance at the actions of a corrupt and
morally bankrupt government.

Bring the children, family and friends and make some noise! This will be a peaceful
(non-violent) protest against plans that will destroy your rights, and against a
corrupt Tory government. There will be speakers from Trade Unions and local
community groups which will be announced in due course.

11.00 Assemble at Beckets Park (Northampton)

12.00 March via Cheyne Walk, York Road, Abington Street, Wood Hill and George Row

1.00 Arrive at All Saints Church Piazza in Northampton Town Centre

1.15 Gues t Speake rs

Bring your banners flags and placards and tell them enough is enough! Unite Here!
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